
Fifth Grade

	 We have been learning and growing a lot this 
year in 5th grade! 5th grade gets the privilege of 
participating in student government, and they are 
doing a fabulous job of taking care of the flag and 
giving the morning messages. In class, we have 
been studying fractions, decimals, and mixed 
numbers in math. The students are doing really 
well. In science we have been learning all about the 
placement of saltwater and freshwater on the earth 
and the percentages of each. We are diving into 
weathering and erosion and the changes they 
create on our earth. The students are working extra 
hard this quarter on the United States and the 
capitals and their Patriot Award. We love singing 
our Patriotic songs!  The students have been 
learning all about figurative language and how to 
write persuasive essays. We love learning and 
working hard!     ~Mrs. Barlow~


Principal’s Message


-Remember to look after yourself and each other-  


We have all had a time when we’ve needed support. 
Be there for someone when they need you and be 
prepared to accept someone’s support when they 

want to help you. 
~Mrs. Potter~

Dates to Remember


Feb 14  Valentines 
parties/Faculty Mtg


Feb 17 Parent/Teacher 
Conf 1-6pm  and Donut 
Pickup


Feb 21 NO SCHOOl 
President’s Day


Famous Falcons


This month we are focusing 
on students that are 
determined, dependable 
and do their work. Our 
“Famous Falcons” that 
exemplify these behaviors 
are:


PreK: Harper W & Jensen S


K:  Paxon S & Jayden S


1st: Adalyn S & Saharra J


2nd: Tynnlee J & Kashtyn J


3rd: Tate G & Emree S


4th: Tucker N & Zinnia S


5th: John M & Sloan H


Student Government


Kenna Albrecht 

McKoy Johnson

Mason Brennan


February

“Be kind whenever possible. It is always possible”  ~Dalai Lama~
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